
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD. SUITE 210 

David Close 
Radiation Safety Officer 
David Close Consulting 
1412 Willowood Court 
Painesville, OH 44077 

Dear Mr. Close: 

Due to a change in NRC’s licensing policies, we must obtain possession limits for all materials 
listed on your license. As we discussed by telephone on May IO, 201 1, we have listed the total 
possession limit for byproduct materials in Item 6.A. not to exceed 1 millicurie total (except as 
specified in condition 17) in Item 8.A. This change was made in a corrected copy to 
Amendment No. 2 to your NRC Material License No. 34-26653-02. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,’’ a copy of this letter and its 
enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document 
Room or from the NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www. nrc.qov/readinq-rmladams. html. 

Please contact me at (630) 829-9839, if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

William P. Reichhold 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 34-26653-02 
Docket No. 030-35055 

Enclosure: Corrected copy of Amendment No. 2 
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